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Dear Administrator, Volunteer Coordinator and Teacher:

is a student currently enrolled in EDF 1005, Introduction to Education, an introductory course for potential teachers.  Students in this course are required to serve as classroom assistants in one or two classrooms for a total of fifteen hours this semester.  This course currently runs through May 2007.  If convenient, please allow him/her to observe and assist several times in a classroom at your school.

The purpose of these visits is to observe and assist children and teachers, to better understand the role of the classroom teacher and the classroom environment.  Each student will be available as an "extra set of hands" to assist in the classroom.  We do request that the student not be asked to remain in the classroom alone with the students, or be asked to leave the room to copy or file materials.  Please coordinate the student's schedule with times that will be beneficial to you and your students.

Please feel free to contact the Volunteer Program Director of St. Petersburg College if a student fails to: follow through on a scheduled visit, abide by the school's dress code, or is inappropriate in demeanor or conversation.  This experience is the student's initial experience in developing a professional image.  We appreciate your cooperation in helping make this possible.

We, at St. Petersburg College, value a partnership with Pasco, Pinellas and/or Hillsborough County schools that allows our students to have hands-on experiences in actual classroom settings.  We are guests in your school, and we want to work toward keeping a positive interactive environment for you, and your students, St. Petersburg College, and the college students.

You may call 341-4621 or 712-5795 for additional information.  The St. Petersburg College students will discreetly observe the classroom, students, interactions, and teaching strategies, while assisting as needed.  Thank you for providing first-hand learning opportunities for potential future teachers.

Sincerely,

   Phyllis Marie Sciara
Adjunct Education Professor

